
 
 
 
 
Semester End Examination (Final) -SLIIT Academy 

Dear Students 
 

• Taking into consideration the prevailing situation of the 
country Semester end final examination would be 
postponed by one week.  

 
• Please check the SLIIT Academy Moodle notices regularly 

for updates. 
 
 

Student Affairs Division 
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